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Media Contact: Deputy Dave Teems                                                    Date: November 8, 2018 

 

LCSO Seeking Missing/Endangered Juvenile 

The Leon County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance with locating Olivia 

Juliette Goar. 12 year old Goar was last seen in the area of Jackson Bluff Road on 

Wednesday, November 7, 2018.  

Goar has been listed as Missing/Endangered by LCSO. 

If you have any information about Goar’s whereabouts please call the LCSO at 850-

606-3300. 

 

 

 

Olivia Juliette Goar 

05/24/2006 

Height 5’02”  

Weight 95 lbs 


